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Regular operation of Olkiluoto 3 nuclear power plant may be postponed further 
 

Based on the latest progress information submitted by the plant supplier AREVA-Siemens, 

Teollisuuden Voima Oyj estimates that the start of regular operation of the Olkiluoto 3 nuclear 

power plant unit may be postponed until 2014. The turn-key plant supplier is responsible for the 

time schedule and TVO has requested an analysis of the anticipated date for the start of regular 

operation. 
 

 

For more information: 

Teollisuuden Voima Oyj 

SVP, OL3 Project, Jouni Silvennoinen, tel. +358 (0)2 8381 4100. 
 
 


